
Jotmans Hall Primary School’s Remote Learning Expectations: 

As remote learning is a new way of learning for pupils, staff and parents we have 

written down our expectations about how it should be delivered and accessed. 

School will……. 

 Provide a mixture of recorded lessons, independent activities and other relevant tasks (e.g. 

on Spelling Shed, Time Tables Rockstars) to continue learning at home. 

 Respond to completed tasks through Google Classroom/Tapestry. 

 Provide differentiated work/alternative/additional tasks for pupils who have an EHCP – in 

line with the child’s individual requirements. 

 Have weekly live Zoom sessions to allow teachers to check on progress and wellbeing. 

 Contact pupils who do not log in to Zoom sessions to check on wellbeing. 

 Offer additional support to children via the Google Classroom/Tapestry comment box if 

required. 

 

Pupils will………. 

 Access their work each day (Monday to Friday) on Google Classroom/Tapestry and complete 
the tasks set. 

 Find a quiet place to join their Zoom sessions and have a pencil and paper to make notes. 
(An adult to be present in the room) 

 Use the ‘Raise the Hand’ and Chat function to participate on group sessions. 

 Remain on mute unless the teacher asks them to unmute. 

 Use the chat stream function for learning ONLY, it is not a social media platform. 

 Remember school expectations still apply – always follow our E.R.I.C. values. 
 

Parents/Carers will…………… 

 Ensure their child is completing their daily tasks, unless there is a genuine reason they are 

unable to. 

 Let the school know if their child has any technical issues with accessing online learning 

during isolation. 

 Report any absences – including COVID 19 symptoms or positive test results for the child or 

someone within the household. 

 If parents/carers do not wish their child to be seen on the live Zoom sessions, please speak 

to a member of staff. 

 Ensure their child only uses the platforms for educational purposes. 

 Monitor the use of devices for access of other online materials and apps. Keep up to date 

with the latest advice regarding eSafety from the NSPCC: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

Thank you for your support – Ms S Warnes -                                                   Headteacher  
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